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From: Katherine P ] 
Sent: April-27-13 12:28 PM
To: minister.moe@ontario.ca; BoardSec
Subject: RED ALERT ON STATION ROAD IN WAINFLEET!
 
It must be called to your immediate attention that Station Road in Wainfleet is our main
thoroughfare from Lakeshore Road which facilitates our ability to travel to work, schools,
shoppping and recreation. While the developer may be able to just squeak by with a 550
metre setback allowance there other concerns which must be addressed. There is much
activity on Station Road with bicycles, skateboarders, people walking, dog walkers, nature
and wildlife explorers all on a daily basis. There is a park and a cemetary located directly
across the road from these Vestas V100-18. megawatt IWT's which are more the more bigger
and powerful IWT'S. Most certainly there will eventually be some sort of calamity resulting
from this ill fated project. These two (2) projected IWT's for Station Road will be encased by
surrounding homes, our front yards, our back yards, a backyard swimming pool, our pets, our
vehicles etc. What about the 150 mm thick ice that forms on the blades and flips off at 170
mph reaching distances of up to 550 metres away? Do you think we want to sign up for that?
In particular, the projected site for Station Road must be stopped at all costs. There are going
to be numerous health effects from the electromagnetic radiation in such a small confined
area. This is just a large field in the middle of a community. This is not a great expansive
area we are talking about. It is of the utmost importance that the road and the homes which
we travel each day is protected from harms way. It is vital to get someone down here and see
what we are trying to tell you. This is not a good idea. Give your heads a shake. This whole
idea is a bad idea!  Hear our outcry.  Help us PLEASE!        
Katherine Pilon

   




